
October 8, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
Read in Week was a great success with students reading by flashlight, drawing their favourite book covers, and even 
dressing up as their favourite book character. Thanks to our Read in Week team for planning such great activities. 
 
Please note that this week we had our Notice of Illness Outbreak in a School Setting – COVID – 19 Identified removed. 
 
Reminder that Monday is a School Closure Day for Thanksgiving. We hope you all have a great long weekend and enjoy 
some Thanksgiving cheer. 
 
 
James Mowat Staff 
 


